
Beta Club 2018-19 

Welcome to a new year with Beta! 

Dear ________, 

Hello!  We are excited to kick off a new year with our NHS chapter of Beta Club.  This letter is to give you a 

brief overview of the year, and to inform you of the first meeting on Thursday, August 30th. 

Our records indicate that you are/are not in good standing with the club; if not, a separate letter will follow. 

 This year, we will be using FLEX time to meet during the school morning.  We are scheduled to meet 

on Fridays as part of that schedule; however, due to the growing size of our club, once a month, we 

will meet on the last THURSDAY morning of the month in the auditorium.  Fridays will be used for 

competition preparation as needed. Below are the dates for the THURSDAY meetings: 

o August 30th, September 27th, October 25th, November 29th, December 13th*, January 24th, 

February 21st, March 28th, April 25th, May 16* (*Dates that are not the last Thursday) 

 Join the REMIND system!  Text @betatastic to 81010 to join the new thread.  Rejoin, even if you were 

a part of the one last year.  This will be the primary form of communication for the year.  If you need a 

different form of communication, please see or email Ms. Hall, and we’ll find a solution.     

 Service Hours Needed: 15 

o Service Hours Requirements: Must grow knowledge, values, and/or community 

 It could be: tutoring students, helping a teacher, volunteering for school or church 

events, working community events, etc. 

 It CANNOT be: for pay, for a family business or private family event, for another club 

 When in doubt—ask! Send a question through Remind. 

o Take pictures of your service for our scrapbook!  Either send them through Remind, or email. 

o Summer Service Hours: We will accept up to five (5) service hours from the summer.  These 

hours must be turned in by September 14th, 2018.  Summer hours will not be accepted after 

this date.   

o There is a new form!  This is located on our school page, as well as outside Ms. Hall’s room 

(108).  There is a written response area, to explain how the activity grew knowledge, values, 

and/or community.  Forms will not be accepted without this account.  

o All hours are to be turned in to Ms. Hall (108).  Hours are due May 17th.  

 Survey:  Please complete the following survey before the Thursday, August 30th, 

meeting 

  

o  Scan, or use: https://tinyurl.com/y97yt9qq 

Please ask questions, share ideas, and express concerns to us as they arise.  We look forward to a great year! 

Sincerely, 

Allison Hall 

Hal Mooneyham 

Leslie McDuffie 

Taylor Harmon 

Hannah Faile  

 

(«Teacher» «Period»)                                                               («Student_last_first») 

https://tinyurl.com/y97yt9qq

